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Bulletin 48: 27 July 2016 
 

Availability of Traffic Management Plans onsite 
 
After a noticeable increase in the number of Traffic Management Plans not being available 
onsite when conducting Audits, CTOC wishes to remind Contractors that as per A7.7 of 
CoPTTM. A copy of the signed and approved TMP/generic TMPs must be available on-site at all 
times when the worksite is attended. 
 
 

A7.7 Availability of traffic management plans (TMPs) 
 

 
A7.7.1 Copy of TMP on-site  
 

  
A copy of the signed and approved TMP/generic TMPs 
must be available on-site at all times when the worksite is 
attended, and be available for inspection by the RCA, 
engineer, New Zealand Police or WorkSafe NZ registered 
inspector.  

 
This is to clarify the misconception within the industry that a TMP can be brought to site 
within 30 minutes of being requested. The 30 min time frame stated on SCR forms is an 
allowance for when an STMS is away undertaking an audit of the worksite, and due to the 
nature of the site, may have to travel a distance to gain access to the front of the site  
i.e. the Christchurch Southern Motorway. 
 
Please circulate to all staff and ensure that a current TMP is available on all attended sites at 
all times. 

 
 

On behalf of the CTOC Temporary Traffic Management Team 
 
 
 
Simon Hodges / Temporary Traffic Management Coordinator  
Christchurch Transport Operations Centre (CTOC) 
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 
M: +64 27 497 0125 / DDI: +64 3 941 6232 
E: simon.hodges@tfc.govt.nz / w: www.tfc.govt.nz 
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